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13th August 2025 

Deputy William Aird TD, 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

       

 

Re PQ 42662 25: To ask the Minister for Health whether the HSE has plans to facilitate the payment of 

accident and emergency department charges in cash at local post offices; and if she will make a statement 
on the matter.  

 

Dear Deputy Aird, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
Your PQ above has been referred to me for response. 

The HSE can accept payments for statutory charges via contactless payment or by cash at 
acute hospitals for Emergency Departments(ED) or Local Injury Unit(LIU) presentations. 

If a statutory charge is not paid locally at presentation to ED or LIU, HSE Finance Shared 
Services will issue an invoice to the service user and offer a range of payment options to 
service users to facilitate the payment of these charges as follows:  

Service Users may pay:  

• Online at hse.ie/payabill or by scanning the QR code shown below  
• Over the phone by card– Freephone HSE 1800 852 445  
• By post – send a cheque, bank draft or postal order to: HSE Finance Shared Services, IDA 
Business Park, Purcellsinch, Dublin Road Kilkenny, R95 XYW2. A cheque or bank draft must be 
made payable to Health Service Executive. Please write the HSE customer account number 
and invoice number on the back. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The HSE has implemented a new Integrated Financial Management and Procurement System 
and a range of modern and convenient payment options to support our service users. The HSE 



has no plans currently to engage the services of An Post to support the processing of cash at 
local post offices. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at sarah.anderson1@hse.ie or tel: 
087 9423319.   

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Anderson 
Bainisteoir Ginearálta | General Manager 
HSE Airgeadais Corparáideach, An Rannóg Airgeadais Náisiúnta agus Soláthair HSE 
Teach Darach, Páirc na Mílaoise, An Nás, Co. Chill Dara, W91 KDC2. 
HSE Corporate Finance, HSE National Finance & Procurement Division 
Oak House, Millennium Park, Naas, Co Kildare, W91 KDC2. 
E: sarah.anderson1@hse.ie 
T: 087 9423319 
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